
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT – October 2017 MEETING 
 
Welcome everyone, It’s a very busy term! 
 
I will start my report by calling out for new execs. We have Clo stepping down at Secretary and 
Leigh stepping down as Treasurer. We need 2 people to standup and take these roles and maybe 
start to shadow Leigh and Clo before taking the roles on in March. Both Leigh and Clo will stay until 
the AGM in March. Of course, my President role is always up for grabs if anyone wants it.  
 
Fundraisers and events! 
 
Prep Information Evening. 
 
Leadership Try On Evening.  
Thanks to Lee and her team of volunteers for making this night a success. I know a lot of work goes 
into the preparation for this evening and yet again you have made the job easy for everyone going 
into year 6 next year, not to mention make the uniform shop look amazing! 
 
Bookshop is open! 
You can now order your next year booklists via the P&C website now. You only have until next 
Friday to order. If you miss the deadline you will be shopping yourself. 
 
Share the Dignity. 
Lee is running the campaign again. As per the weekly emails and newsletters, please donate any 
hygiene items for a girl, mother, elder lady into the box in the office. This campaign is running until 
Thursday 16th November. 
 
Meetings 
Last week we had an exec meeting. Haven’t had one in a very long time. It was good to checkup on 
the running of the P&C, staffs wellbeing and plans for next year. 
Tomorrow Leigh and I will be attending the P&C Round Table with Kate Jones. This meeting will be 
all about STEM in schools. 
After our Kate meeting I will be joining Stephen, Susie and the leaders to welcome our Community 
Principal to the school. 
 
Bookclub Issue 7 is due on Monday if anyone wishes to order any books for the festive season. 
 
 
 



 
 
Oval Movie Night. 
Please sell this event. It is next Friday and tickets can only be purchased online. There will be a bar, 
run by Kate Jones and her team, there will be a BBQ, Snack Stalls, Toastie Stall, DipnDots stall, 
Pizza Van and Coffee Van. TKD will do a performance before the movie starts. We have had Kate 
Jones donate money towards and the event and we were successful getting a grant from the Lord 
Mayor to go towards the event. Long weather forecast has the evening as fine! 
 
Next Friday is a HUGE day! 

• Wear Red for Daniel – gold coin 
• Prep Grandparents Day 
• World Teachers Day – please donate some cooking or food for our teachers. Bring food at 

9am and we will decorate the table for our wonderful teachers. 
• 2018 Class Requests Close 
• Bookshop for 2018 Stationery Closes at 5pm Friday afternoon. 
• 5.30pm OVAL MOVIE NIGHT FUNDRAISER 

 
The following Friday (week 5, 3 November – Sports Gala Day) is Tuckshop Day. Please thank our 
lovely Kirsty and our tuckshop team on this day!! Kirsty is going to run a small TreatTime for 
Halloween that Friday afternoon. While she will have deco’s up, it will be just selling easy treats. 
 
The reason why….we will be having another TreatTime in November along with the Bookfair and 
Environment Club stall for Christmas which will be a big one. 
Mark the date ( Week 8, Wednesday 22 November). 
 
Back to Friday the 3 November – This is the Cut off day for registrations for our Gingerbread house 
Fundraiser. Please get on board and support this community event. There are 3 workshops being 
hosted at PRSS and there are many ways you can help. We need people to attend, you can sell it 
to the community and other family/friends, we need raffle donations, we need volunteers at the 3 
workshops to run the BBQ, Bar, sell raffle tickets and help setup/cleanup/packup. Katie Pack is 
running this event so please support her. 
The 3 workshops are held on (week 8) Friday 24th November (OSHC) and Saturday 25th November 
(HALL). 
 
Before our next meeting we also have Music Kaleidoscope run by our MSG (8 November) and the 
Bad Moms 2 Movie Night run by a group of parents in year 2 in aide of OSHC (10 November). Also 
the Thursday of our next meeting Share the Dignity Campaign finishes and the Bookfair starts (16 
November). 
 
This is one very busy month! Good luck everyone. 
 
I ask for my report to be accepted. 
Kym Bierenbroodspot 
October 2017 


